
Starting Monday Nov. 4— Friday Nov. 

8th  we will be holding a silent auction 

on our Facebook Page. Follow us on 

Facebook for more info! 

 
We are seeking any gift donations 

whether new or handmade from our 

wonderful community members . If  

interested in donating please contact 

us by Oct. 28, 2019 

Glen Cairn Community Resource Centre 

 Presents Silent Auction 

In Support of United Way Elgin Middlesex 


